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21 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 

YEAR 8 CHRISTMAS DISCO 
Monday, 11 December 2017, 6.00pm until 8.00pm in the Jubilee Hall 

 
Our Year 11 students are organising a Year 8 Disco to celebrate Christmas at The Buckingham 
School and to help Year 11 Prom Committee fundraise for their prom next year, as well as raising 
funds for the school’s Learning Resource Centre.   
 
This will be a great opportunity for our Year 8 students to socialise with their peers through dance 
and music and we are promising them a great disco experience on the night!  There will be a 
number of competitions including Best Christmas Top/Jumper, Best Dancer and many more. 
 
Students are expected to wear Christmas disco attire and comfortable shoes. The event will start at 
6.00pm until 8.00pm and parents are to ensure that their child is collected from school after the 
event. 
 
Entry ticket will cost £5.  Refreshments will include buffet food (vegetarian options will be available 
as well), non-alcoholic drinks, sweets and nibbles.  During the night, Year 11 Prom Committee, other 
members of staff and myself will be present to ensure the smooth running of this exciting evening. 
 
Students may wish to bring a small amount of money to purchase items from the tuck shop and glow 
bands which will be for sale on the night. 
 
If you wish for your child to experience their first Buckingham School Christmas Disco, please pay 
the £5 via www.parentmail.com by Friday 1 December 2017, or as soon as possible.  Students 
should collect their tickets from the Learning Resource Centre as soon as payment has been 
made.   
 
Entry to the disco can be withdrawn for students whose conduct and demeanour is deemed unsatisfactory 
between the date of this undertaking and the commencement of the event and payments made are non-
refundable. 

 
Thanking you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Miss J Swain      Mrs A Wallace 
Event Organiser /LRC Administrator  Event Organiser /Assistant Head of Year 11 / 

Student Voice Co-ordinator 
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